
  

                       
SPORTS RELIEF – FRIDAY 13th MARCH 

Don’t forget we will be having a Sporty day tomorrow and the children can wear their sports 

clothes and bring in a donation for this great charity.  

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

The latest advice we have is that children should attend school as normal, unless they are 

contacted by Public Health England and advised otherwise.  Remember – prevention is always 

better than cure so, as with the flu virus, the most effective way to protect yourselves from 

Covid-19 is to adopt good respiratory and hand hygiene to prevent the risk of infection and a 

‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ approach to coughs and sneezes. 

Hand washing is still the most important precaution.  Fun ways and activities to teach children how 

to wash hands effectively are available at http://mrsaactionuk.net/kidshandwashing.html 

The latest government advice can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public 

 

FESTIVAL OF ARTS BEDLINGTON 

This is taking place from Friday 20th to Sunday 22nd March. As part of the festival some of our 

Year 3 and Year 4 children will be performing songs from the opera ‘Hansel and Gretel’ at 

 3.10pm on Saturday 21st March in St Cuthbert’s Church. So please come along and support 

them. They have worked so hard with Mrs Robertson and sound fabulous! 

                                        Here is a link to the launch event on facebook -                   

                                  https://www.facebook.com/events/180849269676473/ 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 13th March - SPORTS RELIEF 

Friday 20th March - WOW Celebrations 

Friday 27th March – Out of School Achievements 

 
Sally Hobson 
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